
  
 
  

  
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Subject 
 
Ref 

: 
 
: 

Disclosure under Regulations 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
Our letters ref. Nos: 2023-24/096 dated December 27, 2023, 2023-24/097 dated 
December 28, 2023, 2023-24/099 dated December 29, 2023 and 2023-24/124 dated 
March 13, 2024 
 

We cite our letter no. 2023-24/097 dated December 28, 2023 referred above regarding Tamil Nadu 
Pollution Control Board (TNPCB) order dated December 27, 2023 wherein we had been advised not to 
restart the Ammonium Phosphate Potash Sulphate (APPS) Plant and other allied units until certain 
compliances are fulfilled.  

Now, we wish to inform you that TNPCB vide their letter no. T2/TNPCB/F.010101AMB/RL/2024, dated 
12.08.2024 (received by us on 14.08.2024) has granted permission to resume the operation of the 
other allied units (Phosphoric Acid Plant and Sulphuric Acid Plant) located at Ennore, Chennai without 
Ammonia Storage facility and also advised to comply with specified conditions thereto. 

We kindly request you to take the above submission on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Coromandel International Limited   
 
 
 
B. Shanmugasundaram 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Ref. No: 2024-25/080 
 

August 15, 2024 
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